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News from Pioneers 

 
Pioneers have had a great Health Week.  They have 
learnt about “Me sized portions,” how to look after 
their teeth, the importance of five fruit or veg a day, 
how to keep active and lastly how to keep 
safe.  Along with all their topic books and old books 
there should book a Health Week booklet - 
enjoy!  We were very proud of their sporting 
achievements on Wednesday – many thanks for 
supporting this event.  
 

Next week we have another small trip to the 
Mosque for our RE topic “Special Places.”  We will 
also be looking at signs of summer along the 
way.  From WEDNESDAY – the home/school 
reading trolley will be closed. Please could you have 
a look through book bags and at home for school 
books. We really need all books returned so that we 
can support other children with their reading. Also 
we will be sending home lots of work etc so if your 
child could have a named plastic bag that would 
really help. 
 

Important dates 
19th July – End of term Lovely Hat Assembly where we celebrating the year and thanking our volunteers. 

23rd July – End of term School closes at 13:30, but we invite you to join us for a ‘bring and share lunch’ from 12pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children who arrived on time and every day for last week are: 

Ajani, Faye, Zackariya, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Nevaeh, Luca, Love, Kian, Janae, Joshua, 
Maya, Jolie, Scarlett, Viktorija, Aarna, Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Cashmere, Adrains, Audrey, Alexia, 
Aadi, York 
 

Azeez, Adriana, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Khadija, Annabelle, Henryk, Caitlyn, Ruby, Temi, Zher, 
Talea, Jaiden, Rachel, Yara, Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Daniel, Lya, Ryleigh, Jasmine, Malachi, Blake, 
Alana 

News from Explorers  

 

The Explorers have had such a lovely week starting our 
new topic. “Pizza”! We have a pizza shop in the 
classroom and the children have been busy making, 
ordering and delivering pizza ready for our trip on 
Friday.   Ask your child about our amazing time at Pizza 
Express today. 

 

The moment you have all been waiting for… 
reports! Reports and work for the year will go home this 
afternoon. 

 

The children have worked incredibly hard all year and 
we are immensely proud of not only their outcomes but 
also the progress EVERY SINGLE ONE OF THEM has 
made. Thank you all for your support as well. 

 

We hope you enjoyed our Sports Day this week as much 
as we all did.  The children did us proud with their 
participation, enthusiasm and behaviour.  

 

We hope as many of you will be able to join us at 9am 
on Friday 19th July for our last collective. The children 
are working hard on a special performance of a song for 
you all. It will be amazing! 
 


